
EXECUTOR’S NOTICE
Letters of Testamentary on the
Estate  of  Julia  L.
Thompson-Volpe  a/k/a  Julia
Lee Thompson-Volpe,  late of
Plum  Borough,  Allegheny
County,  Pennsylvania,
deceased,  having   been
granted  to  the  undersigned,
those  having  claims  against
said  estate  are  requested
to   present  them  duly
authenticated  for  settlement
and  those  knowing
themselves to be indebted are
requested  to  make  prompt
payment.   Nancy  T.  Geary,
Extrx.,  435  Forest  Ridge
Rd.,   Indiana,  PA  15701,  or
to     SIMPSON,  KABLACK  &
RIVOSECCHI,  Atty.,   834
Philadelphia  St.,   Indiana,  PA
15701.


